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Memo. No. 848/BPE/2021 Date: 30/07/2021

NOTIFICATION FOR ONLINE COUNSELLING

This is to notify for all concerned that there still remains some TET-2014

qualified and trained candidates who are listed in the Statewide Merit Lists,

published on 15.02.2021, but could not participate in the Online counselling

process during the period from 12.07.2021 to 19.07.2021 in terms of our
notification No. 740/BPE/2021, dated 06.07.2021, together with such merit

listed candidates as participated in the counselling, but their preferences did not

match with the available vacancies medium and category wise.

Such candidates are now being given the last chance for participation in the

process of Online Counselling on and from 31.07.2021 to 06.08.2021 by this

notification.

They are requested to visit the website: https:/prim-tet.in and follow the

instructions therein, to give their preferences against the available vacancies

according to their medium, caste and category.

(Dr. R.C. Bagchi)
Secretary




